
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date: 19 March 2020 

Subject: Hearing 13: Hampton Downs and Recreation Zone 

To The Hearings Panel 

From: Lucy Deverall – Policy Advisor, Horticulture New Zealand 

  

Horticulture New Zealand (HortNZ) will not be attending the hearing but request the 
following statement be provided to the Hearings Panel for consideration. 
 
HortNZ support the recommendation to delete the definition of Noxious, dangerous, 
offensive or toxic activities from the Proposed Waikato District Plan. We support the 
reasoning provided in the officers Section 42A Hearing Report that discharges to air 
are managed primarily by Waikato Regional Council.  
 

Memorandum 
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